
Dear Legislators, 

 

I understand it is easy to lose one’s head when somebody systematically screams “Emergency” in 

their ear, but I ask you to please calm down and take a closer look at the information. The fact is: we 

do not have an emergency.  

It is given that some kids develop a fever and rash after the MMR shot, which cannot be 

distinguished from clinical measles, and recently vaccinated can and do shed the virus, and 

immunocompromised patients are advised against contacting recently vaccinated with a live virus 

vaccine, which MMR is. Therefore, it actually would be wise to quarantine recently vaccinated 

people rather than throwing healthy kids out of school.  

Please do not be fooled into believing that the MMR shot is the answer for public safety, because 

vaccine immunity doesn’t last forever, if it ever existed; plus, vaccine immunity is not the same as 

natural immunity: it doesn’t protect as the latter one does. It explains why epidemics usually happen 

in fully vaccinated populations.  

The future and reputation of America today depends on you. I pray that America stays America, 

being sound and free.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Tatiana Lukyanova 

 

 

 


